



# Avon Inbound Exchange Weekend March 23-26th, 2023

# Registration Form

name		
Country		
Will you be attending the weekend? Yes No		
Your phone number in District 7120		
Address		
Host Parents		
Host Parent's cell numbers		
Do you have any allergies?to what	?	
Do you take any medications on a daily basis If so what		
<b>Host Parents</b> there is a pancake breakfast on Sunday morning at Village Hall that you are welcome to join…	8:30 at t	he Avon
Please let me know if you will be attending and how many YES	#	or NO
If not attending the breakfast Sunday, pick up time will be around inbound student has an outbound student that they are mentoring will be having an orientation beginning at 10:00 am at the Avon Vi	. Outbou	nd students
T-shirt size for exchange t-shirts		

Dear Inbound Students,

Plan to arrive on March 23rd between 6:00 and 7:00 pm at the Avon Village Hall, 74 Genesee Street Avon, NY 14414. The Village Hall building is located behind the Avon Fire Department on the circle and behind the laundromat on Genesee Street. Your host families will meet you for the weekend!

#### Agenda;

## Thursday:

\*Avon parents pick up exchange students at the Village Hall between 6-7:00pm \*Some families go to Tom Wahls for dinner

### Friday:

\*RIT field trip, bus leaves the HS at 8:45am, meet in the HS cafeteria with your host

student

\* Friday night school dance hosted by Student Council at Avon Central School

### Saturday: tentative

\*Bowling or Tour Channel 13 TV studio. Bus leaves HS at 12:30pm and will return home around 3:30/4:00pm

\*Casino Night. At the Village Hall from 8-11:00pm. This is a dress up event!

## Sunday:

\*Pancake breakfast at the Village Hall 8:30am. Full breakfast served.

\*Students receive t-shirts and sign shirts before the Exchange Student departure

\*Departure/pickup 10:30. Except for Mentors.

#### What you will need to bring:

\*Comfortable shoes for walking. There is a lot of walking at the RIT field trip and wear warm clothing for RIT

\*Make sure you bring your winter jacket

\*Casino Night attire for Saturday. This is a fun "dress-up" event so bring your party attire

\*Spending money

\*A smile

Any questions contact Karen Vanderbilt at 585-370-0380, kkvanderbilt@gmail.com or Ed 585-738-0602

Hope to see all of you in Avon in March, it is a fun weekend!!!

RETURN ALL FORMS TO kkyanderbilt@gmail.com BY FEBRUARY 10<sup>th</sup>!!

Thank you, Karen Vanderbilt & Ed Kime